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On behalf of the Commodore, Officers and General 

Committee, I would like to wish you all a very Happy 

and Healthy New Year! 

 

GENERAL  

• Next committee meeting Monday 13th January 

• JSV has been refurbished with the installation of 
a central steering console. 

• New floor installed in Training Room. 
 

SAIL AND POWER  

• A very successful Christmas Regatta took 
place on Saturday 28th December thanks to 
Richard and his team! 

• Thanks to Simon McIlwaine for some great 
shots of the Christmas Regatta, these can be 
found on Facebook or at 
www.wavelengthimage.com 

• Winter Series Recommences Sunday 5th 
January @1400.  Committee boat start, 2 
races back-to-back. 
 

TRAINING 

Sub-committee: Debbie Hanna, Katie Kane, Helen 
Rutherford and Lucy Whitford; if you would like to 
help with the training and organising of courses 
contact Debbie at training@eabc.org.uk  
• Junior Ready to Race, Starting Sunday 1st 

September. Juniors must have achieved 

minimum RYA Level 4 and have their own boat 

(club boats available for rental). 

• Information on club boat rental is on our 

website and we have a limited number of boats 

so apply now: http://eabc.club/training-1/boat-

rental.html 

• Thank you to Tommy and Richard for the 

provision of rescue boats. 

• Private Sailing Lessons now available. Please 

enquire via the club website.  

• Please keep an eye out for training opportunities 

throughout 2020. 

MEMBERS  

Welcome to new Out port member: Michael Lynch 
 
 

EABC have been shortlisted as RYA Club of the Year 
and has been recognised for ‘Embracing Modern 
Communications’.  Voting opens on 13th December 
for Club of the Year. Voting closes on 27th January! 
 

 
  
 Next Edition: January 2020 
If you have any news that you like to be included in 
the next edition, send to wymers@eabc.org.uk, 
honsec@eabc.club  
Web Sites    www.eastantrimbc.clubmin.website & 
www.eabc.club  
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